
    JOSH GREEN, M.D. 
             GOVERNOR 
             KE KIAʻĀINA 

 
 

STATE OF HAWAIʻI | KA MOKUʻĀINA ʻO HAWAIʻI 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION | KA ʻOIHANA ALAKAU 

869 PUNCHBOWL STREET 
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813-5097 

EDWIN H. SNIFFEN 
DIRECTOR 

KA LUNA HOʻOKELE 
 

Deputy Directors 
Nā Hope Luna Hoʻokele 
DREANALEE K. KALILI 

TAMMY L. LEE 
CURT T. OTAGURO 
ROBIN K. SHISHIDO 

 

 
 

 

 
 

March 11, 2025 
9:00 a.m. 

State Capitol, Room 430 Videoconference 
 

S.B. 312 
RELATING TO AUDIBLE VEHICLE REVERSE WARNIGN SYSTEM 

 
Senate Committee on Transportation 

 
The Hawaii Department of Transportation (HDOT) supports bill S.B. 312.  This bill 
requires an audible reverse warning systems using broadband technology on all state 
and county vehicles purchased on or after January 1, 2028.  The HDOT further supports 
the provision that if broadband warning systems are unavailable, the director of 
transportation may provide an exemption. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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Comments:  

I support this initiative. 
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